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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 
ADVICE 
Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 25 June 2025 

Area:             South East Queensland

Locality: Palm Beach to Main Beach, Gold Coast Seaway, Gold Coast (Coral Sea) 

Activity: Dredging and beach replenishment works (sand rainbowing)

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Dredging works are to commence on 27 June 2025 between Palm Beach and Main Beach with dredged 
sand to be deposited on the shoreline in favourable weather conditions. 
Additionally, dredging will commence in the Gold Coast Seaway for the same duration when conditions 
allow. Works are expected to take approximately 5 months. 
 
Mariners authorised to operate in the Gold Coast Bathing Reserve are to proceed with caution in the 
vicinity of the dredge and take direction from GCCC Lifeguard service in position to ensure the safety 
of the 24-hour operation. All other vessels are to maintain a 500-metre exclusion zone around the 
dredge while depositing sand. 
 
The TSH Dredge TRUD R can be raised on VHF channel 16 for safe passing information. 
 
 
Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


